
World Customs Organization 

Rue du Marché 30, B-1210 Brussels, Belgium 
T: +32 (0)2 209 92 11 / info@wcoomd.org 
 

www.wcoomd.org 1 

For the attention of Mr. Jaime BORGIANI, 
Director General, 

National Customs Directorate, 
Uruguay 

 
12.06.2024 / Brussels 

24FL0453E 

 

 

Dear Director General, 

I wish to express my gratitude to you and to your Administration for hosting the study 
visit for the delegation of law enforcement agencies of Guatemala, Costa Rica, 
Ecuador, Brazil, Bolivia, and Peru, organized within the framework of the Container 
Control Programme (CCP) from 28 to 31 May 2024. The World Customs Organization 
(WCO) has received very positive feedback from all the participants and the United 
Nations Office on Drugs and Crime (UNODC) office responsible for overseeing 
activities in Latin America and the Caribbean. 

This significant accomplishment could not have been possible without the full 
engagement and commitment of the Uruguay National Customs Directorate. The 
officers from the headquarters in Montevideo ensured the smooth organization and 
coordination of the visit and have shown great hospitality to the visiting colleagues.  

The study visit was very instructive and participants benefitted greatly from your staff’s 
comprehensive knowledge, professionalism and experience.  

I look forward to continuing our fruitful cooperation and I thank you for your 
Administration’s ongoing support to the WCO programmes and to our Members. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

                                                                                                          Ian Saunders 
                                                                                          Secretary General 

 

 


